
HD TACH LICENSE AGREEMENT
HD Tach is Copyright(C) 2004 by Simpli Software, Inc.  All rights reserved.

Use of the software indicates your acceptance of this agreement.  

HD Tach may not be redistributed without permission.

This copy of HD Tach is licensed for non-commercial use only.  

Users may download HD Tach free of charge and use the software for non-
commercial purposes.

Commercial users may evaluate HD Tach for up to 14 days, a commercial license 
is available at www.simplisoftware.com for purchase.  Commercial use is 
defined as any use at the site of a for-profit or corporate organization, or 
use at any site by an employee of a for-profit or corporate organization.

Media outlets, including recognized magazines and hardware review web sites 
may be granted a license to use HD Tach free of charge.  Contact 
hdtach@support.simplisoftware.com for details.

Simpli Software collects benchmark data from users by voluntary submission 
with the 'Upload' button.  As a user you acknowledge that this benchmark data 
is the property of Simpli Software and may be distributed or sold by Simpli 
Software without limit.

Reasonable precautions have been taken to ensure that HD Tach will not damage 
your computer, however Simpli Software, Inc. specifically disclaims any damage
done to your computer or software installation by running this program.

The software is sold and distributed "as is" and without warranties as to 
performance, merchantability or fitness for a particular purpose, expressed or
implied.  The user assumes all risks of using the software.  The seller's 
liability is limited exclusively to product replacement or refund of the 
purchase price, if any. 

HD Tach incorporates the Internet components from the Indy project.  The Indy 
license agreement follows.

-- BEGIN INDY LICENSE --
Indy BSD License

Copyright
Portions of this software are Copyright (c) 1993 - 2003, Chad Z. Hower (Kudzu)
and the Indy Pit Crew - http://www.IndyProject.org/

License
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, 
this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation, about box and/or other materials provided with the 



distribution.

    * No personal names or organizations names associated with the Indy 
project may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software 
without specific prior written permission of the specific individual or 
organization. 

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY Chad Z. Hower (Kudzu) and the Indy Pit Crew "AS 
IS'' AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE REGENTS OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
(INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; 
LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON
ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT 
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS 
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE. 

-- END INDY LICENSE --


